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I write to object to the proposed redistribution of the Federal seat of 

Higgins. I live in Malvern East and am a long term community 

member in the local government area of Stonnington.  

 

I am concerned that abolishing Higgins will fragment our community 

and therefore our community’s representation in Canberra.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Dorian Ribush 
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